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“Using The Past To Build The Future” 

Greetings Class of 1969!  Plans for our 2019 National Reunion are being finalized and the 

Richmond Chapter members are excited about classmates coming together again! We look 

forward to your participation. An outline of events is provided to help you in your planning for 

this memorable event. Efforts have been made to provide this information to all Alumni and 

Supporters of WEHS, but please feel free to share with anyone that we may have missed.  

It’s the GOLDEN ANNIVERSARY for The Class of 1969. Each attending classmate will be 

honored and recognized! 2019 is your year to come and celebrate! Each person will be awarded a 

plaque and we ask you to register early for the reunion celebration so that we can get an accurate 

count of who will be attending. The Class of ’69 will be planning a special presentation and 

dance on Friday evening as part of the Meet & Greet event. You do not want to miss this one and 

only golden celebration. Never again will there be an opportunity to come together to greet the 

WEHS 1969 classmates on their 50th Golden Anniversary!  

Sports Athletes (includes cheerleaders and others) will also be recognized for the WEHS Sports 

Hall of Fame. If you were one of these people during WEHS days, please let us know so that we 

can make arrangements for this activity.  

 If you have any questions, you can contact one of us—Alice Hardy Miller (804-730-0639); 

Carolyn Hardy Mosley (804-627-2918); or Fred Valentine (804-264-0927). 

HOSTED BY:  Richmond Alumni Chapter—Fred Valentine, President  

REUNION LOCATION:  Richmond, Virginia,  

HOST HOTEL:  DoubleTree by Hilton, 1021 Kroger Center Blvd. Richmond, VA 23235  

(804) 379-3800 or 1-800-222-TREE (8733)  

Room Rates:    $112.00 + tax         

(Cancellations must be received 48 hours prior to scheduled)  

Please make reservations immediately—the deadline date for registration is 6/3/2019  

No refunds/No exceptions! (See the registration form for additional information).  

IF YOU HAVE NOT RENEWED YOUR CHAPTER/NATIONAL MEMBERSHIP, PLEASE 

SEND YOUR CHECK TO YOUR LOCAL CHAPTER’S TREASURER) 

**See you in Richmond in June! ** 


